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PSLU Committee

From: Melanie Takushi <mtakushi@abhi.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 10:04 AM
To: PSLU Committee
Cc: Francisco Gutierrez
Subject: PSLU-54 (8), Annual Compliance Report on the Conditions of Zoning for Kamalani 

Subdivision in Kihei (Ord. 4146),
Attachments: Annual Compliance Report to Tamara Paltin.pdf; Kamalani Annual Report.pdf

Aloha, 
 
Per request of the Planning and Sustainable Land Use Committee, attached is an electronic copy of A&B’s 
response to the Committee’s September 12 letter on the subject topic.   
 
Future correspondence regarding the Kamalani Project may be directed to: 
             

Francisco Gutierrez  |  Senior Vice President, Development 

Phone: (808) 525-6626   

Email: fgutierrez@abhi.com  

Mail:  822 Bishop Street, Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813  

 
 
Mahalo, 
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Alexander & Baldwin - Legal Disclaimer  

This message, including any attachments, is intended for the use of the party to which it is addressed and may 
contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, 
any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please contact the sender immediately by reply e-mail, and delete the original and any 
copies of this message. It is the sole responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this message and any attachments 
are virus free.  
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